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The Board of Directors of The Liu Fang Memorial Scholarship Foundation are pleased to announce today
the inaugural scholarships for the Foundation. The Board selected two winners of the scholarships for
the 2022- 2023 school year.

The Foundation awarded Hailey Haufler from Colorado a $1,500 scholarship to begin her studies at the
University of Wyoming in engineering and awarded Arleth Villalobos-Rubio from Colorado a $1,500
scholarship to begin her studies at the University of Colorado-Denver in mathematics and business.

The Foundation Board offers our congratulations and best wishes to these women as they begin their
college journey.

The Liu Fang Memorial Scholarship Foundation is a 501 (c) (3) foundation, dedicated to providing
scholarships to women attending a four-year university to major in Physics, Engineering or Mathematics.
The foundation is in memory of Liu Fang, a 1988 graduate of Beidu (Beijing University) with a Bachelor’s
degree in Physics, to honor her desire to learn, her curiosity about the world and her love of family.
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